
•Preference will be given to those who have had a tree removed by the Town
of Ingersoll, or have moved into a new residential development.

•If you are a Town of Ingersoll resident and have a suitable location facing
the street, away from overhead power wires and not over sewer, gas or water

lines then you are eligible for a free tree.
•These trees are offered to residents to be planted on their own property.

•Before you dig we recommend you call One Call at 1-800-400-2255.
Please call Lenore Capern at 519-485-0120 ext. 6223 or email

lcapern@ingersoll.ca  for more information.  

Tree drop off date to be determined.

Quantities are limited.

GET YOUR FREE 
MAPLE TREE


